
  
 

 

 

 

March 15, 2024 

 

Board Memo 038-2024: OPM Releases List of Conditionally Approved Carrier Applicants for Postal 

Service Health Benefits Program 

 

Executive Board, 

 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM) has released a list of approved carrier applicants to 

participate in the Postal Service Health Benefits (PSHB) Program. The program was established for U.S. postal 

employees and their families to begin January 1, 2025. 

 

Aligned with the Federal Employee Health Benefits (FEHB) Program, postal employees will be able to view 

and make coverage changes during the upcoming 2024 open season.  

 

For more information on the PSHB program, please visit https://www.opm.gov/news/releases/2024/03/opm-

releases-approved-pshb-program-carrier-applicants-for-new-system/.  

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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